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ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL
Telephone: 01782 234550
Email: office@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Carrigan

Our ref:  SCa/NM/EC/Site 
31st January 2019
Dear Local Resident,
STAFF CAR PARK GROVE ACADEMY

As you know, we have been actively in negotiation for some time to reclaim the land on Myatt Street for a staff car park for Grove Academy, to ease congestion on roads around the school.  We are writing to inform you that work is now beginning on this project. 

Work will commence on Monday 4th February 2019 to repair the wall on the car park adjacent to Myatt Street. 

These works are scheduled to last for approximately 2 – 3 Weeks.

The Contractor has said they will try to keep any disruption to a minimum.

Grove Academy would like to thank your for your continued support and patience in this matter. We will keep you informed of futher progress. 
Kind regards
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Mrs S Carrigan
Academy Principal 

PLEASE UPDATE THE ACADEMY OFFICE IF YOUR CONTACT DETAILS CHANGE
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